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THE CLOSING AGENT EXPANDS SERVICES TO 40 STATES

ORLANDO, FL, JUNE 9TH, 2009:

The Closing Agent, Inc., one of central

Florida’s oldest independent title and escrow companies, announced an
expansion of closing services to 40 states.

The Closing Agent will now

service their clients throughout most of the United States with this
expanded service.

“In order to be competitive in this challenging market

we now offer our customers the world class service that they have received
in Florida to most of the United States” said Barry L. Miller, President
of The Closing Agent.

The new service provides lenders with a title commitment in 48 hours in
all of the states and the consumer can close on their loan immediately.
The Closing Agent offers the consumer a closer that will come to their
home to conduct the closing or the closing can occur by overnight mail.

The Closing Agent has already started the expansion and has processed and
closed loans in Missouri and Tennessee this month.

The 16 year old

company services lenders locally, regionally and nationally so that they

~ MORE ~

are a one stop shop for title services. “As local and regional lenders
look to expand to other markets, we will be there to assist and meet their
needs,” Miller said.

The Closing Agent is an innovator in the title industry being one of the
first title agencies to use e-closings with cooperating lenders.

The

company was also one of the first to utilize electronic recording when it
was made available by the Orange County Comptroller.

The Closing Agent was founded by attorney Barry L. Miller and has offices
in

Orlando,

Lake

Mary

and

Windermere.

In

addition

to

practicing

in

Florida, Miller is also a member of the Massachusetts and New York Bar
Associations.

He is the past President of the Orlando International

Fringe Theater Festival and is currently serving on the Board of Directors
of the Orlando Shakespeare Theater.

About Us
The Closing Agent, Inc. has been a leading independent title insurance and
settlement company with offices in Orlando, Windermere and Lake Mary for
over 13 years and is committed to excellence and cutting edge technology
that sets us apart.

From the simplest to most complex residential or

commercial real estate transactions, The Closing Agent, Inc. delivers
“World Class Service”.

For more information, visit our web site at www.theclosingagent.com or
call 407-719-9432.

